

ASHRAE

GAZETTE TORONTO



Toronto Chapter American Society of Heating, Refrigerating and Air-Conditioning Engineers

Lown

VOL. 29, NO. 2

NOVEMBER, 1983

TORONTO

NOTICE OF MEETING

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 7, 1983
PARK PLAZA HOTEL, TORONTO

HOSPITALITY: 5:30 P.M.

SINNER MEETING: 6:30 P.M.

ENERGY MANAGEMENT SEMINAR

DIRECT DIGITAL CONTROL - D.D.C.

This seminar is designed to introduce you to this latest technique of Total Building Energy Management. Topics to be covered include:

WHAT IS D.D.C.
HOW IS IT PUT TOGETHER
WHAT ARE ITS APPLICATIONS
IS IT COST EFFECTIVE

TIME: 1:30 P.M.

COST: \$25.00 for ASHRAE Members \$30.00 for Non-members

Evening speaker and dinner \$20.00

\$10.00 Toronto Chapter Student members

REGISTRATION:

Send your name, along with cheque to

Doug Geddes

5468 Dundas St. W., Suite 226 Islington, Ontario M9B 6E3

Late registration will be accepted at the door.

VIEWPOINT ...

This will be a special year in the history of the Toronto Chapter.

Membership is on a dramatic increase. Many are joining us for the first time. Please welcome all new faces to make them feel at home. As indicated at our October meeting many past presidents are returning to the active roll. It is a pleasure to have them back.



The Toronto Chapter is hosting the Chapter Regional Conference (CRC) in June 1984 at Niagara-on-the-Lake. We proved in June 1982 with the Society Summer Meeting at the Royal York that we are able to organize a most successful event. The location and emphasis on a family affair should generate interest and make this meeting popular.

Our Social Committee is well organized. Ladies Nite in December should turn out to be a smash hit. Keep December 5th open for you and your Lady.

I would be amiss not to support my very active committee, Energy Management. November is Energy Management month. While others have golfed, swam, tried wind surfing, or simply bent their elbow over a cool one, your EM Committee has toiled and sweated. The result is two fold.

The EM Seminar on the 7th of November shall present detailed discussions on Direct Digital Controls (DDC). This type of control is revolutionizing the industry so it is timely and will be of interest to those in the design or operation of HVAC systems.

April is the month to submit your proposal for an Energy Management Award. Past Presidents Bill Chadwick and Howie French will be looking for your support in this program. Recognition is possible not only at the Chapter level, but also at the national and international level through Society.

This will be an exciting year for all those involved with Chapter activities. If you are still uninvolved let a Governor know or pass the word. We want this year to be your best.

Jim Ovens.

Notice of Intention to Amend Chapter By-Laws

The Board of Governors proposes to amend the Chapter by-laws with respect to changing the names of certain Standing Committees, as follows.

- 1) "Papers Committee" to be changed to "Program Committee"
- 2) "Greeters Committee" to be changed to "Reception Committee"
- 3) "Telephone Committee" to be changed to "Attendance Committee "
- 4) "Research and Technical Committee" to be changed to "Technical Committee"

An Amendment, proposing these changes, will be submitted to the membership to be voted on at the January Chapter Meeting.